
City of Santa Clara

Cancellation Notice
Economic Development, Communications, and 

Marketing Committee

MEETING CANCELED3:00 PMWednesday, May 18, 2022

The Economic Development, Communications, and Marketing (EDCM) 

Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 3:00 

p.m. has been canceled.

Page 1 of 1 City of Santa Clara Printed on 5/13/2022


